
 
PIPS- Parent in partnership Stockport  
PIPS have a new membership scheme, for every new member 
or existing member that joins or updates their membership; we 
now issue them with a free max card.  
 
The Max Card will be issued upon completion of the 
membership form and once received you will then be added to 
our database, the Max Card will last for two years.  
 
So what is the Max Card?  
The Max Card is a discount card for foster families and families of children with additional needs. 
Families simply show their Max Card upon entry to a venue in order to obtain free or discounted 
admission. Click here for more information.  
 
The scheme is designed to help these families save money on great days out at castles, zoos, bowling 
alleys and more.  
 
We aim to provide a sense of community through stimulating learning experiences and enjoyable 
days out for everyone. We work with local authorities and selected charities, who administer the 
cards to eligible families in their areas.  
 
If your local authority is not listed on our partners section, or you know a charity who would be 
happy to help, please point them in our direction. We're always on the lookout for new local 
authorities and charities to join us, so that more families can benefit from our worthwhile scheme!  
 
Where can I use my card?  
Cards can be used at any participating venue across the UK. View the full list of attractions that 
support the Max Card.  
 
Can I have a Max Card?  
If you’d like to get hold of a card, simply contact PIPS www.pipstockport.org/contact-us.html and 

they’ll send you a membership form to join. You can email them direct mailto:info@pipstockport.org 

. You can access their membership form by clicking here. 
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